## LCDA MARCH 2020 NEWS!

March 16<sup>th</sup>-20<sup>th</sup> Studio Spring Break - No dance classes. (No other dance class holidays)

ACCOUNT INFO: March tuition is due the first lesson of the month.

Other balance:

ORDER SHOES (if needed) AND TIGHTS: See the bulletin board for color and style you need for each costume. Please purchase all tights and shoes at the studio so we will all match. We need to place orders by the end of March to assure delivery and allow a shoe

break-in period. (Cleaned old shoes work the best for the show since they are formed to

MUSIC CD-Bring a blank CD or USB if you would like a copy of your music to practice at home. Many of our songs are edited so you may download the wrong version.

CARC BOWL-A-THON: LCDA will once again have bowling teams to help raise funds for the CARC. If you are interested in bowling with us please let Ms. Pam know!

**RECITAL PREPARATIONS**: The next 3 months will require much organization & cooperation on your part. We need to accomplish certain things in a time frame. Please help us by meeting these dates so we can present a successful & somewhat stress free show!

MARCH: Order shoes/tights APRIL: Program ads sold

the foot & not too big.)

MAY: Ticket sales, Class pictures(May 4-7) & Costumes go home

Dress Rehearsals at the auditorium May 26 – May 29

(We will have the Rehearsal Schedule ready the week after Spring Break)

Recitals: May 30<sup>th</sup> & 31<sup>st</sup> (2:00pm)

Charity show (not all students) is May 30th 7:00pm.

It's a BOY!



it's a GIRL!

Ms. Lisa is having a boy!

Ms. Beverly is having a girl!

**OUR CHARITY SHOWCASE** presented on Saturday, May 30th at 7pm will benefit the

## PREGNANCY CARE CENTER

Each year we choose a service not only to give financial support but also to bring awareness of the organization to our students, families and community. With two babies arriving soon in our LCDA family this will be an appropriate charity to support. Our two LCDA babies will enjoy a healthy start into stable families who planned their new additions. Not all babies get this kind of start. The Christian based center offers services to men and women needing assistance with unplanned pregnancies including Education, Counseling, Resources for baby supplies and more. The center has been open since June 14, 1985 and now has a mobile unit that can reach out to those needing help in our community who do not have transportation to get to the center.